MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE TOWN BOARD MEETING

July 14, 2009

Chairman Brad Anderson called the monthly board meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Tuesday, July 14, 2009.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson Mike Roberts, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore.  Denny Richardson was absent. 

Regular monthly minutes were read from the June meeting. Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the minutes and Brad Anderson seconded it.  The vote was unanimous.

Treasurer’s report for June was read; balance on hand was $58,939.64. Brad Anderson made a motion to accept the report and Mike Roberts seconded it.  The vote was unanimous. 

Plan Commission Report:




There was no Plan Commission meeting since the last Town Board meeting.  The notice for the Comprehensive Plan public hearing was posted in three places and placed in the Courier Wedge and Star Shopper the week of June 21st and a reminder will go in again to these papers the week of July 19th. 

Citizen’s Concerns:

None

Road Update

The county has finished the work on Byington Road.

The logging entry on Beaver Slide Road by the Brysky’s driveway needs to be graded and seeded down.

Stewart Lane is closed due to logging.

Bills were paid.

The next regular board meeting was set for August 11, 2009, 7:00 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall.  The meeting agenda will cover: Plan Commission Report, Citizens Concerns and Road Reports.

Mike Roberts made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Brad Anderson seconded.

Time 7:28 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk







